
 

 
 

LANJ E-News is published each month expressly for the members of the Limousine 
Associations of New Jersey and other professionals in the livery industry. 
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• Governor’s Chief Of Staff Invited for LANJ Annual Meeting at Limo 
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• LANJ Finalist for Association of the Year 
• LBOA to Recognize LANJ Executive Director 
• LANJ Member Benefit:  Solveras Payment Solutions  
 

LANJ Board Meetings Now Open to Members 
October 27, 2011 
 
The Limousine Associations of New Jersey board of directors, in response to members’ 
expressed interest in participating more fully in the organization’s decision making process, has 
voted unanimously to have all future board meetings open to the general membership.  
Specifically, the board meetings will be held prior to the general membership meetings in 
January, March, May, July, September and November.  LANJ members will be able to listen to 
the interaction of the board for the duration of the meetings. At the meetings’ end, fifteen 
minutes will be allowed for open discussion so those in attendance can voice an opinion, raise 
an issue or make a comment for the good of the industry.  
 
 
Governor’s Chief Of Staff Invited for LANJ Annual Meeting at Limo Digest Show 
October 27, 2011 
 
The LANJ Annual Meeting, sponsored by Lancer Insurance and Don Brown Bus Sales, will be 
held on Tuesday November 8 from 8:00 a.m. until 9:15 a.m. at the Taj Mahal in Atlantic City.  
The invited keynote speaker is Richard Bagger, chief of staff to New Jersey Governor Chris 
Christie.  Bagger, a former state senator in the New Jersey legislature and former vice president 
of the multinational pharmaceutical Pfizer, will speak on the state of the economy and its effect 
on chauffeured transportation.  In addition, LANJ general counsel Matthew Daus and LANJ 
executive director Barry Lefkowitz will lead an open forum on federal and state issues and 
concerns 
 
 
LANJ Finalist for Association of the Year 
October 27, 2011 

 

LANJ president Tim Rose recently was advised by Limousine Digest publisher Chris Weiss that 
the Limousine Associations of New Jersey is a finalist for the magazine’s “2011 Association of 

Limousine Associations of New Jersey 
October 27, 2011 

E-News 



the Year” award.  The award presentation will be made on Tuesday evening, November 8, at 
the 16th Annual Limo Digest Industry Achievement Awards Gala.   
 

LBOA to Recognize LANJ Executive Director 
October 27, 2011 
 
LANJ executive director Barry Lefkowitz will be recognized as “Champion of the Industry” by the 
Luxury Base Operators Association (LBOA) at their 8:00 a.m. membership meeting on Monday 
November 7 at the Taj Mahal in Atlantic City.  
 
LANJ Member Benefit:  Solveras Payment Solutions 
October 27, 2011 
 
LANJ is pleased to offer a cost-savings program with Solveras Payment Solutions, one of the 
leading payment processing experts for small-to-medium sized businesses.  They provide all 
LANJ members a free savings analysis of their current credit processing rates.  In addition to 
credit card processing, Solveras offers a wide array of solutions to help process electronic 
payments including e-check, remote deposit capture, web-based transactions, recurring 
payment plans and electronic invoicing.  For more information, visit www.solveras.com. 
 
 
Let LANJ hear from you.   Please send your comments and/or questions to 
kim.werbos@limo.org. 

Member Services, 49 S. Maple Avenue, Marlton, NJ 08053      Phone: 856.596.8601 Fax: 
856.596.2145 
Executive Office, 5 Azalea Drive, Lumberton, NJ 08048          Phone: 609.267.2855 Fax: 
609.267.8420 
 
 


